SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Board of Directors

DATE: October 4, 2018

FROM:

General Manager

SUBJECT:

Surveillance Ordinance Documentation

Pursuant to the Surveillance Ordinance which requires that the board of Directors receive these documents twenty-one days prior to a public discussion of any surveillance technology the District intends to implement, attached are Proposed Surveillance Policies along with Anticipated Surveillance Impact Reports for the following:

- BART Mobile Applications and Related Modifications to BART.gov
- BART Closed Circuit Television (CCTV)
- BART CCTV Public Video Monitors
- BART Public Emergency Phone Towers

For further information, please contact Tamar Allen, Assistant General Manager of Operations, at 510-464-7513.

Fat M. Power

For Grace Crunican

cc:

Board Appointed Officers

Deputy General Manager

Executive Staff